
Cheyenne Tuller
For the benefit of Rayonier, future generations, and the restoration of the estuary and creek, the
cleanup should be permanent. The proposed SL3 clean up is based on faulty, exaggerated
information from consultants hired by the mill industry. SL5 is permanent and allows property
reuse. We request that SL5 be the preferred and permanent solution to this long-delayed toxic
cleanup.


